
 
From: Paul L. Coxworthy [mailto:pcoxworthy@stewartmckelvey.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2023 4:37 PM 
To: NP Regulatory Contact <Regulatory@newfoundlandpower.com>; NL Public Utilities Board 
<ito@pub.nl.ca>; Cheryl Blundon <cblundon@pub.nl.ca>; Jacqui Glynn <jglynn@pub.nl.ca> 
Cc: NLHRegulatory@nlh.nl.ca; Foley, Dominic <dfoley@newfoundlandpower.com>; 
ShirleyWalsh@nlh.nl.ca; Dennis Browne <dbrowne@bfma-law.com>; 
sheryl_nisenbaum@praxair.com; SLuk@oktlaw.com; shawn.kinsella@teck.com; 
dporter@poolealthouse.ca; dfleming@coxandpalmer.com; NKennedy@oktlaw.com; 
peter.strong@linde.com; Stephen Fitzgerald <sfitzgerald@bfma-law.com>; Sarah Fitzgerald 
<sarahfitzgerald@bfma-law.com>; Bernice Bailey <bbailey@bfma-law.com> 
 
Subject: RE: NLH – Application for Approval of Capital Expenditures for Section Replacement 
and Weld Refurbishment for Bay d’Espoir Hydroelectric Generating Facility Penstock 1 - 
Newfoundland Power's Comments 
 
This will confirm that, having reviewed Newfoundland Power’s comments on the above 
Application, the Island Industrial Customer Group have no comments to add. 
  
Regards, 
  
  

 

 

  

Paul L. Coxworthy 
Partner 
D: 709.570.8830  
pcoxworthy@stewartmckelvey.com 
stewartmckelvey.com 

 
Cabot Place 
1100 - 100 New Gower Street 
P.O. Box 5038 
St. John's, NL  A1C 5V3 
T: 709.722.4270 
F: 709.722.4565        
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